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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this proposed project. 

 

My expectation is that the Forest Service would protect the land, not deforest portions of the Telephone Gap

because it is in the best interest of all. The scale of the extraction is alarming: it should be limited severely. The

habitat and trees are just too valuable to the state, to the country, to the world, and their citizens. 

The value of an intact forest is greater than the sum of its parts. Keep it together


